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ACTIVITY 2: VENN DIAGRAM (SET 1)

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

1

You have accidentally 
broken your mum’s 
favourite ornament.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

2

You have bumped 
into your teacher 

in the corridor and 
giggled.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

3

You have overslept, 
and now you are late 

for school.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

4

You have fallen over 
on the way to school, 
and your clothes are 

covered in mud.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

5

You did not hand in 
your homework on 

time because you had 
forgotten about it.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

6

You have lost a library 
book that you had 
borrowed from a 

friend.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

7

Your friend fell over 
in class, and you 

laughed very loudly. 

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

8

You forgot it was your 
friend’s birthday.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

9

You are feeling unwell 
in class so you didn’t 

finish your work.
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LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

10

You ignore your friend 
who is whispering to 
you during assembly. 

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

11

You hit your brother 
but only because he 

had hit you first. He is 
crying.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

12

You didn’t realise your 
friend was feeling 

upset, and now she 
isn’t speaking to you. 

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

13

You pushed your way 
to the front of the 

queue.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

14

You shouted out 
in class when the 

teacher was talking.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

15

Lisa is upset because 
you haven’t invited 
her for a sleepover.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

16

You lied to your 
friends because you 

didn’t feel like meeting 
them after school. 

They found out you 
were lying, and now 

they are upset.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

17

You shouted at your 
parents and slammed 
your bedroom door.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

18

You won’t tell the 
teacher why you are 

upset.
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LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

19

You don’t like your 
friend’s new bedroom, 
and you tell him why. 
He was upset by your 

comments. 

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

20

You didn’t understand 
the teacher’s 

instructions, so your 
work is unfinished. 

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

21

You have brought 
the wrong book to a 

lesson.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

22

You have sent an 
insulting text to your 

friend.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

23

You have posted a 
picture of your friend 
online without asking 
her permission. She 

is demanding an 
apology.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 1

24

You missed the bus, 
and you are late 

getting home. Your 
parents are very 

worried and upset.
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ACTIVITY 2 VENN DIAGRAM (SET 2)

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

1

The vase was already 
cracked and should 
have been put in a 

safer position.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

2

The teacher was in a 
rush and didn’t  

see me.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

3

My baby brother was 
ill in the night, and he 

woke me up.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

4

I was playing football 
before school, and the 

field was wet.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

5

Everyone in the class 
had forgotten about 

the homework.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

6

I didn’t know it was a 
library book, and she 
lent it to me months 

ago.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

7

Everyone was 
laughing, including 
my friend who had 

fallen over!

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

8

My other friends 
forgot her birthday as 

well!

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

9

I rushed to school 
and forgot to eat my 

breakfast.
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LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

10

We aren’t allowed to 
talk during assembly.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

11

My brother is younger 
than me and needs to 
know it’s wrong to hit 

people.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

12

My friend phoned me 
last night, but I was 

busy. It’s not my fault.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

13

I missed my lunch 
because I was helping 

a teacher.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

14

The teacher couldn’t 
hear me. I needed to 

tell her something 
important.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

15

Lisa used to be my 
best friend. I don’t like 

her anymore, so  
I haven’t invited her to 

my sleepover.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

16

I was feeling sad and 
just wanted to be 

alone.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

17

I was feeling angry 
and upset. I had a bad 

day at school.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

18

I don’t feel 
comfortable speaking 

about my feelings, 
especially to a teacher 

who I don’t know 
very well.



Copyright © 2019 by Challenging Learning, Ltd. All rights reserved. Reprinted from Learning Challenge Lessons, Primary: 20 Lessons to Guide 
Young Learners Through the Learning Pit by Jill Nottingham and James Nottingham. Thousand Oaks, CA: Corwin, www.corwin.com. Reproduction 
authorised only for the local school site or non-profit organisation that has purchased this book.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

19

I think it’s important 
to be honest about 

my opinions. I didn’t 
mean to upset him.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

20

I was really struggling 
with my work, and 

I didn’t want to 
interrupt the teacher 

who was working 
with someone else.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

21

I have a new 
timetable, and I keep 

getting confused.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

22

My friend ignored me 
and refused to talk to 

me in class.

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

23

My friend is always 
posting pictures of 

herself online. Why is 
she bothered about 

this one?

LESSON 4

Should You Say Sorry?
Set 2

24

I missed my bus 
because I went to my 

friend’s house after 
school. 


